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SENT VIA ELECTRONIC MAIL 
May 16, 2023 
 
Mr. Mike Buck 
Mendocino Railway 
1222 Research Park Drive 
Davis, California 95618 
mikebuck@fulcrumadvocates.com 
 
CHANGE OF DTSC PROJECT MANAGER FOR THE FORMER GEORGIA-PACIFIC 
CORPORATION SITE LOCATED AT 90 WEST REDWOOD AVENUE, FORT BRAGG, 
MENDOCINO, CALIFORNIA 95437 (SITE CODE 202276) 
 
Dear Mr. Buck: 
 
This letter is to inform you that starting immediately I will be replacing Tom Lanphar as 
the Department of Toxic Substances Control (DTSC) Project Manager for the former 
Georgia-Pacific Corporation located at 90 West Redwood Avenue, Fort Bragg, 
Mendocino County, California 95437 (Site). I look forward to working with you 
collaboratively to ensure our shared goal of protecting public health and the 
environment on this project. For your records, the contact information for myself and my 
Supervisor, Kim Walsh, is as follows:   
 

Morgan Bigelow 
Project Manager 

Department of Toxic Substances Control 
Site Mitigation and Restoration Program 

700 Heinz Ave 
Berkeley, California 94710 

Phone: (510) 540-2732  
morgan.bigelow@dtsc.ca.gov 

Kim Walsh 
Unit Chief 

Department of Toxic Substances Control 
Site Mitigation and Restoration Program 

700 Heinz Ave 
Berkeley, California 94710 

Phone: (510) 540-3773  
kimberly.walsh@dtsc.ca.gov  

 
Please make the necessary changes in your contacts list for the above-named project. I 
will be contacting Jeremie Maehr and Rachel Morgan at Kennedy Jenks next week to 
introduce myself, discuss the upcoming deliverables, and any other topics related to the 
Site. If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me or my supervisor, Kim 
Walsh, at kimberly.walsh@dtsc.ca.gov. 

about:blank


Mr. Buck 
May 16, 2023 
Page 2 of 2 
 
 

 

  Printed on Recycled Paper 

 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Morgan Bigelow 
Project Manager 
Site Mitigation and Restoration Program 
 
 
cc:  Mr. Robert Pinoli 
 rjpinoli@sierrarailroad.com 
 

Mr. David Massengill 
dgmassen@gapac.com 

 
 Mr. Jeremie Maehr 

jeremiemaehr@kennedyjenks.com 
 
 Ms. Rachel Morgan 
 rachelmorgan@kennedyjenks.com 
 
 Ms. Kim Walsh 
 Kimberly.walsh@dtsc.ca.gov 
 
 


